
PTO PRESIDENTS COUNCIL
Tuesday, May 14, 2024
9:30 a.m.–10:30 a.m.

Boardroom, Education Services Center
5776 S. Crocker Street Littleton, CO 80120

Remember to check in at the front desk upon arrival.

Welcome to the PTO Presidents Council May Training!
While this meeting is geared toward those who are new to the role of PTO

President/CoPresident for the 2024–2025 school year,
all PTO Presidents are welcome. As always, if your PTO President or Co-President cannot
attend, please try to send an alternate member of your school’s PTO leadership team.

9:30 a.m. Welcome
Michelle Docter, PPC President
Liz Glenn, PPC Vice President

9:35 a.m. Introductions Liz & Group

9:50 a.m. Summer Wisdom Liz & Diane

10:10 a.m. Sharing Session
Veterans: share pro tips! Group
New leaders, ask your questions!

10:30 a.m. Adjourn

Refreshments: Bring your own! We welcome snacks and coffee.
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